
 

   
 
 

Dr. Md. SABUR KHAN 
DAFFODIL INTERNATIONAL UNIVERSITY 

Selce, 15. 05. 2023. 
 
 
Dear dr. KHAN, 
 
 
The Second International Congress Terme Selce - Corporate Wellbeing: a year after, was very 
successful thanks to your support. 
We are very grateful! 
 
This year, we launched the Terme Selce Corporate Wellbeing Global Award, which we will continue 
to deliver to selected companies and institutions for contributing to and/or supporting the well-
being of employees in companies, both locally, in the EU and globally. 
 
Selce Memorandum 2023 will be available on the congress web, as well as other announcements. 
https://terme-selce.hr/kongres2023/ 
 
 
We are looking forward to your support for the 3rd Congress in 2024. 
 

 
Very sincerely, 

 
Primarius Vlasta Brozičević, MD. spec. 

Board Member 
 
 

https://terme-selce.hr/kongres2023/

